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         The Revenue Department of Thailand has opened for Tax Auditor exam registration 
No.26 (1/2012). All applicants must have a bachelor’s or diploma in accounting, which is certified 
by the Office of the Higher Education Commission and Office of the Civil Service Commission.  
The Revenue Department only accepts an online registration form (BP 01) available on the 
website – www.rd.go.th from December 25, 2011 to January 17, 2012. Applicants must pay the 
exam registration fee through the Teller Payment System at any branches of Krung Thai Bank 
within three days after the registration date. The Revenue Department will publish the list of 
successful applicants on the website – www.rd.go.th and at the Bureau of Tax Auditing Standards, 
17th Floor Head Office of the Revenue Department, Soi Phaholyothin 7, Phayathai. Any further 
queries, please contact 0 2272 9170 during office hours.       
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